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Arbeitskreis der Werklehrer

 im Bund der Freien Waldorfschulen
(Work group of teachers for arts and crafts at Waldorf/ Steiner schools) 

Invitation to 
Werkstattgespräch 2019
(„shop talk 2019“)
International meeting of art and craft teachers    from  April 12 to 17, 2019
in the Rudolf-Steiner-School  Loheland
„sound of the world“
 – 
100 years of waldorf pedagogy 
Arts and crafts lessons for classes 11 and 12
We cordialy invite all arts and crafts teachers to our „shop talk“ (Werkstattgespräch) in this year of our 100th anniversary.
During this congress we want to bring our sound-sculpture „wood harmony“ to ring out. 
For this we ask schools worldwide to send us resonant wood to Loheland in a timely manner.
Please also see our homepage: http://werklehrertagung.eu/tagung/ -
Wood Harmony - Global Tone, Celebrating 100 years of Waldorf school 1919 – 2019
Furthermore we ask the teaching staffs of all Rudolf - Steiner and Waldorf schools to make it possible for interested colleagues to attend the congress. The number of participants is limited. The congress language is German.
According to standard operation procedure we would like to point out the necessity of personal safety equipment (safety shoes, safety glasses, hearing protection,...).
The registration may be sent by mail, fax or email (for email please scan filled in registration form). 
The seal/stamp of the school should be clearly visible. The courses will be allocated once we have received the registration fee.  
Since the  congress will be accompanied by press and film, we ask all participants for permission of personal image release (see registration form).
A reduction of the registration fee is possible, please contact  Christine Rehe for details.
Phone ++49 (0)441/98333055, mobil. ++49 (0)171 5058329 or via email: christine.rehe@web.de
With best regards,
for the work group of teachers for arts and crafts at Waldorf/ Steiner schools): 
Johann Render
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